Appendix E

ALGARKIRK PLAYING FIELD MGMT COMMITTEE.

Firstly, I would like to thank Councillors George Reid and Mandy Spiller for the work
they have put in over the last twelve months. Coun. Reid keeps a watchful eye on
the comings and goings and living opposite is also aware, quickly of any problems.
Coun. Spiller and her partner were quick off the mark when one of the adult
machines became dislodged due to the dry weather and they sorted it out with extra
concrete etc.

We have noticed from time to time there has been vandalism in the field, which is
concerning but we do try and keep on top of things. Members of the committee will
often be seen walking around and noting anything untoward.

The pay back team have been a very useful addition and they have helped to
maintain, paint and in general assist where and when necessary; we are very
grateful to them for this help.

Currently the matting by the swings is not in the best of shape and this matter will
be discussed at the next Parish Council meeting.

The balance in the bank account is currently £2,326. 89.

Stephen Walker.



